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Journeying in Dialogue - Anniversary

Young people from Christian and Sikh schools in Birmingham will be providing a musical
‘heartbeat’ to a national interfaith event in January.

Journeying in Dialogue will take place on Saturday 18 January at the Elgar Hall, University of
Birmingham. Local, national and international contributors will share experiences of building
unity, inspired by the spirituality of the Focolare Movement.

2020 marks the centenary of the birth of Focolare founder Chiara Lubich. The Movement has
moved beyond its origins in the Roman Catholic Church and now involves Christians of many
Churches, followers of all the great world religions and people of goodwill. Journeying in
Dialogue will celebrate the journey so far, but also look ahead to new pathways to unity.

Guests at the event will include: Archbishop Bernard Longley and Bishop David Urquhart of
Birmingham, Dr Mohammad Ali Shomali, Director of the International Institute for Islamic
Studies, Bhai Sahib Ji, leader of the GNNSJ Sikh community and Professor Gerald Pillay,
Vice-Cancellor and Rector of Liverpool Hope University..

The Focolare’s spirituality of unity has been taken up across the world, bringing change
through social action, political dialogue and unity amongst and between communities of faith.

This open event aims to explore its contribution to the world of today, highlighting shared values
and common goals.

Entry is free but tickets are required by booking via Eventbrite

For biographical information on Chiara Lubich: www.focolare.org/gb/history-of-the
focolare/chiara-lubich/

For further information: info@focolare.org.uk
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